
City of La Crosse Engineering 
400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI 54601-3396 
Phone (608) 789-7505 

Fax (608) 789-8184 

 

DATE 07/07/2022 

PROJECT: River Point District – Phase 2 (Street & Utilities) 

To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 

Dear Mayor and Council Members:  

 

The following bid was received for the River Point District – Phase 2 (Street & Utilities) 
project: 
 
Chippewa Concrete Services, Inc.      $12,095,991.88 

Chippewa Falls, WI 

 

Fowler & Hammer, Inc.       $12,591,499.31 

La Crosse, WI  

 

Gerke Excavating, Inc.       $12,755,236.24 

Tomah, WI 

 
The Director of Engineering & Public Works recommends rejecting all bids for the  

 River Point District – Phase 2 (Street & Utilities) project due to being over budget. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Matthew Gallager 
Director of Engineering & Public Works 

MG:mc 


